BUDGET WORKSHOP
VILLAGE OF NORTH HORNELL
JANUARY 23, 2023 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: J. Joseph Ingalls
Trustees: Joshua Greenthal, Brian Friedland
Trustee Pete DiRaimondo and Joseph Flint - absent
Clerk Vanessa Scott
Treasurer Kristene Libordi

Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls started the meeting with a voucher that needed to be prepaid. Lowe’s voucher #265 in the
amount of $197.84. This is not normally a prepay but the invoice came after the January 9, 2023 monthly meeting
and is due before the February monthly meeting would be held and would make the payment late. This voucher will
be approved by Resolution at the February 13, 2023 monthly meeting with all other payments for the month.

Mayor Ingalls motioned to pay voucher #265 to Lowe’s in the amount of $197.84, seconded by Trustee Brian
Friedland and carried.

Aye Nay
Mayor Ingalls X
Trustee Flint Absent
Trustee Greenthal X
Trustee Friedland X
Trustee DiRaimondo Absent

All Trustees budget binders were available for the workshop.

Budgets from department heads are due February 1, 2023. Mayor Ingalls reviewed some basic items of the budget
and the process for the new Trustee. The board discussed briefly the figures with nothing decided on at this time.

Mayor Ingalls told the board members he spoke with Trustee Joe Flint about his opinion to continue or discontinue
with videotaping the meetings. This was a service provided through COVID-19 and the Village has just continued
with the service. After a short discussion the board agreed this service is no longer necessary.

Motion was made by Trustee Joshua Greenthal to discontinue videotaping the meetings until further notice,
seconded by Trustee Brian Friedland and carried.

Clerk Vanessa Scott will email videographer Robert Peish to inform him of the board’s decision. She will also find
out if he already had it on his schedule to come for the February 13, 2023 monthly meeting or if he was okay with
ending the service from the January 9, 2023 meeting that he already completed. Clerk Scott will inform the board of
the response received from Peish Video.

Next scheduled budget workshops are as follows:

Monday, February 6, 2023 at 6:00pm

Monday, February 13, 2023 at 5:00pm (prior to the monthly meeting)
Meeting adjourned at 6:52pm

Respectfully submitted

Vanessa Scott
Village Clerk



